
Headteacher’s Message 

It’s been another busy week in school with lots going on. Adrian Worrell visited 

on Tuesday to work with some of our classes on their History learning, which 

was super.  

The PTFA AGM meeting is on Monday at 6pm in school. Everyone is welcome! 

On Tuesday, Y3 will be receiving their Bibles in a special Bible class worship. Y3 

parents are welcome to come along. 

On the 20th October the children can wear something red for ‘Show Racism 

the Red Card’ day. This could be a red head band, bobble or t shirt.  

Thank you to everyone that supported the Macmillan coffee morning.  We 

raised an incredible £347.86. 

Finally, don’t forget it is our informal parents evening on the 19th October. 

Classrooms will be open from 6pm with last entry into school being 7:40pm.  

Have a good weekend. 

Best wishes,      

Mr Ian P. Ashmore        

 

Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 
A welcoming Christian community, committed to one    

another, giving our very best at all times. 

‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:13 

Our Christian Value is: service 

Dates for your Diary 

 

   

 

 

16.10.23 –PTFA AGM 

meeting 

17.10.23—Y3 Bible 

Presentations at 9am 

(parents welcome) 

19.10.23—Informal      

Parents Evening 

(classrooms open 6pm-

8pm for parents to visit) 

20.10.23—Wear        

something red for ‘Show 

Racism the Red Card’ day 

02.11.23—EYFS reading 

meetings at 2pm and 6pm 

03.11.23—Tempest      

photos in the hall 

09.11.23—PTFA Neon   

Discos 
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PTFA News 

Our PTFA AGM is Monday 16th October at 6:00pm in school. All welcome to 

attend!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in our Picture News, we looked at the news October is Black History Month in the UK. 

This year’s theme is ‘Saluting our Sisters’ - highlighting the role Black women have played in 

shaping history, inspiring change, and building communities in the UK. Commemorations will  

feature Black women, who have made outstanding contributions to many areas including music, 

literature, fashion, sport, business, politics and health care .The children considered the question: 

‘How does change happen?’ Our ‘Picture News at Home’ can be found on the last page of this 

newsletter. 

 

Reflection Time 

‘Give and it shall be given.’ 

                                                                                                                                                       Luke 6:38 

This week in our worship, we have thought about the Bible quote above. If we are generous with our giving, we will   
receive a generous amount. We talked about the giving not always being about giving money. It is about the giving of 
our time, effort and friendship to serve others.  

 



 

 

Governor Update 

A meeting of the Quality of Education committee was held on the 3rd October 2023 

in school. The impact of the meeting was:  

 Governors received a comprehensive report on the end of year data and impact.  

 Governors received presentations from the History/ Geography subject leader 

and the PE subject leader so that they deepen their understanding of what these 

subject areas look like for a child at Cop Lane.  

 Governors agreed the SIP 2023/24 priorities.  

Governors lived out the Christian vision by ensuring that everyone’s individual     

talents are nurtured and welcomed changes e.g. the new PE scheme of work to   

ensure the very best curriculum and outcomes for our children.  

 

PTFA Neon Disco—Save the Date 

The PTFA Neon Disco will take place on the 9th November. It’s guaranteed to be 

lots of fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Our class attendance figures this week are: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Year 4 this week! 

 

 

 

EYFS 94% 

Year 1 96% 

Year 2 94.1% 

Year 3 96.7% 

Year 4 96.8% 

Year 5 92% 

Year 6 89.4% 







Lost Property Give Away 

 
 

On Thursday 19th and Friday 20th  

October you will be able to help 
yourselves to items of lost property 

that haven’t been claimed. 

 

This will be set up on the path near 
the Infant playground, weather  

permitting or in the entrance hall. 


